
 

 

1st February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Fashion Show 
 
To link with our ‘Trash to Treasure’ topic, the children have been designing carnival costumes 

made out of recycled materials. They are planning to make their outfits during the last week of 

half term ready for a fashion show on the afternoon of Wednesday 15th February. 

 

We would love it if you could join us for this, as we know that they have been working very 

hard and would like to show off their creations! The show will take place at 2.30pm in the 

school hall, so please come along if you can. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Dyson, Natalie Hickman, Helen Savage, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima and Nicky Appleby 

Year 2 Teachers & Art Lead 


